

2880 - 15th Ave. Prince George, BC, V2M 1T1 250-562-0800 www.pgso.com

October 21, 2022

To: The Mayor and Council of Prince George

Re: request for resolution of support from Council regarding PGSO application to Northern Development Initiative Trust (NDIT)

The Prince George Symphony Orchestra requests a resolution of support from Council regarding our application to Northern Development Initiative Trust (NDIT). The application is to the Marketing Initiatives program for up to \$20,000. Funds would be paid from the Prince George Regional Development Account.

The proposed project will include all interested non-profit music organizations in the city who involve amateur or child performers, and is intended to increase community engagement and participation in music across the city. We will build a new website that acts as a hub/directory for interested residents to find opportunities to play or sing music in any genre or cultural tradition.

The proposed resolution is as follows:

That the City of Prince George SUPPORTS the funding application from the Prince George Symphony Orchestra to Northern Development Initiative Trust's Marketing Initiatives program for up to \$20,000 from the Prince George Regional Development Account to support increased community engagement in participatory music programs.

Sincerely,

Ken Hall

Executive Director

ken@pgso.com; 250-562-0800